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As we approach the new 25-26 school year.  

There were several things that the cafeteria staff have done to get ready for the new year: 

The cafeteria staff attended 12 hours of training in June to stay updated on all the rules and regulations 
that will affect us in the 256-26 school year. I (Yolanda)received 40 hours of training to stay in the know. 

We were able to find a wonderful replacement for Mrs. Balderas, Ms. Veronica Garza was hired to join 
us in the cafeteria starting the 25-26 school year. 

We received our official notice from TEA that the cafeteria will take part in  AR/PR Audit the 25-26 
school year. 

The NSLP application was submitted to TX-UPNS for the cafeteria to continue to run under Community 
Eligibility (CEP) for the 25-26 school year. 

We are all having a great summer. 
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